Nicola Gunn

From: Planning

Subject: FW: 3/2021/0870

From: Planning Policy <Planning.Policy@ribblevalley.gov.uk>

Sent: 20 September 2021 09:42

To: Planning <planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk>

Subject: FW: 3/2021/0870

Hi

Please see objections raised re. 3/2021/0870 which has been sent to our email inbox

Thanks

From: Ramsgreave Parish Clerk < ramsgreaveparishclerk@gmail.com

Sent: 18 September 2021 07:16

To: Planning Policy < Planning.Policy@ribblevalley.gov.uk

Subject: 3/2021/0870

A External Email

This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do **NOT** click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe.

Following the meeting of the parish council, objections were raised regarding this planning application for the following reasons;

- 1. the close proximity to both neighbouring properties, which if either decide to increase their footprint, would mean hardly any space between dwellings.
- .2. increasing the height is encroaching more on the space vertically.

--

Rachel Greenwood Ramsgreave Parish Clerk. c/o 40 Burnley Road, Haggate, Burnley, BB10 2JJ Tel 01282 425 305